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Comments: To whom it may concern,

The purpose of this letter is to urgently ask the forest service to expedite the immediate withdrawal proposal to
the Department of Interior. The reasons are very clear to everyone who is fighting for the preservation of
wilderness &amp; cultural values of these pristine sacred lands (including cultural sites and landscapes),
ecosystem. | completely support this withdrawal. My hope is that the preservation can be embraced for many
generations.

Please expedite this withdrawal, our wild &amp; communities depends in it.

Thank you for your time!

Kind regards,
Gladys Ramirez



